Re: Klein 16 State 2H Release 4/17/17

In regards to the release of produced water/oil the Klein 16 State 2H that was reported on 4/13/17:

Marshall & Winston Inc. is seeking approval to begin excavation of the contaminated soil that was
caused by a leaking fire tube gasket on the heater treater. The spill was limited only to the caliche pad
location. M&W has tentatively scheduled for equipment to start excavation on Wednesday 4/19/17
along with a representative of BCC Corp to field test soil samples. BCC Corp will record a complete
delineation of the area while excavating with the field testing methods. Final testing will be confirmed
with lab tests. Once lab results are verified the affected area will be filled with clean soil.

M&W requests permission to proceed with delineating of the area while excavating.

Thank you,
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Todd Passmaoare
Operations Manager

Marshall & Winston Inc.
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